
Please RSVP to Sylvia Martinez at smartinez@dps.ohio.gov

You are cordially invited to join us 
for the Grand Opening of the Leadership Wing 

named in honor of Thomas P. Charles 

and dedicated to the men and women of the 

Ohio State Highway Patrol.

 

November 14, 2014
1:00 to 3:00 pm

 
Highway Patrol Training Academy

740 E. 17th Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43211


